
BY EMAIL 

 

ANIMAL REFORM SOUTH AFRICA NPC 

  

Email: outreach@animallawreform.org 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

ANIMAL LAW REFORM SOUTH AFRICA NPC // FAMOUS BRANDS LIMITED AND FAMOUS BRANDS 

MANAGEMENT COMPANY PROPRIETARY LIMITED 

 

1. We refer to our letter dated 24 February 2023. 

2. We are still in the process of unpacking the lengthy requests and what records our client is in a 

position to provide. We hope to be in a position to respond in more detail during the course of next 

week.   




